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MESSAGE FROM PRINCIPAL DESK

Sh. KARAMBIR SINGH
PRINCIPAL

PM SHRI KV NO. 1,PATHANKOT

I am delighted to present this newsletter showcasing the 
exceptional work of the primary students at our Vidyalaya. The 
creativity displayed by these young minds is truly inspiring, reinforcing 
my belief that with proper guidance, children can reach their full 
potential.
 This newsletter serves as a platform to exhibit the talent and 
innovation of our students, encouraging others to push their 
boundaries and explore their capabilities. I extend my heartfelt 
congratulations to all the students and their parents for their 
unwavering support in motivating the children to excel in their 
endeavours.
 I would also like to commend the Headmistress and the entire 
primary team for their dedication and hard work in curating this 
newsletter. Their efforts have truly brought out the best in our students 
and have made this newsletter possible.



MESSAGE FROM VICE PRINCIPAL DESK

Through education, we plant the seeds of curiosity that turn 
into the trees of knowledge. In the light of national education policy 
2020, the whole gamut of the education sector has been 
revolutionized. In present times, the classrooms are being converted 
into activity based learning centers where children are encouraged 
to develop their abilities through hands-on experiences. 
 In PM shri KV No. 1 Air force station, Pathankot, every effort 
is made to strengthen the foundation years of little budding children 
so that they may be groomed to be the best citizens of the country. 
The whole team of teachers provide full support to these blooming 
kids in enriching their learning experiences and thus making learning 
joyful and fun filled. 
I extend my best wishes to the tiny tots of our Vidyalaya.

MRS. NIDHI SOOD
VICE PRINCIPAL

PM SHRI KV NO.1 PATHANKOT



MESSAGE FROM HEADMISTRESS DESK

We, at PM Shri Kendriya Vidyalaya, No.1 AFS Pathankot, 
are thrilled to present our newsletter that captures the incredible 
creativity of our students. It brings me great joy to share this 
publication, which highlights the amazing talents of our young 
learners and demonstrates that nothing can stop us from 
reaching our goals.
  I want to extend my heartfelt congratulations to all the 
children whose talents, combined with the hard work of our 
dedicated teachers, have brought this newsletter to life. I also 
want to express my gratitude to the parents for their unwavering 
support. Together, we have created something truly special, and 
I am excited to see what the future holds for our school 
community. Thank you to everyone who has contributed to this 
newsletter.

MRS. JYOTI AGNIHOTRI
HEAD MASTRESS

PM SHRI KV NO. 1,PATHANKOT



ACTIVITIES 
conducted in session:
2024-25(APRIL-JUNE)



पुस्तकोंपहार 
कार्यक्रम  



CLASS I    
ORIENTATION   
PROGRAMME
(03 MAY 2024)



FLN 
ACTIVITIES



cca 
ACTIVITIES



CUBS AND BULBULS
ACTIVITIES 



Class room
ACTIVITIES 



Fun day 
activities



Creative 
corner



ENGLISH 
NEWS 

PAPER 
READING
ACTIVITY



Sports 
activities



Shiksha 
spatah

Fln activities



Shiksha 
saptah

Tlm mela 
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